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Well done Isaac from 
year 4 and Luke from 
year 2 who  had their 
first grading in Karate 
and are now yellow 
belts.  

Well done Perla from year 6 and Paula from 
year 4 who spent their half-term break on an 
exciting skiing adventure. They enjoyed the 
stunning scenery, the fresh air, and the fun  

activities. They also improved their skiing skills 
and discovered a new passion for winter sports. 
They are looking forward to going back next 
year and exploring more of the slopes.  

Congratulations Amaya from year 3 and Lily 
from Foundation Stage 
who completed the 1km 
Family Fun Run for the 
Heart of Kent Hospice. 
They take part in events 
throughout the year in 
memory of both of their 
nanas who passed 
away last year.  

 

Well done Jenson from year 2 who achieved his 
yellow belt in GKR Karate on Sunday 
25th February.  On Monday 26th February he 
received  

‘Student of the 
Month’ for his 
dedication,  

loyalty and  

ability at the  

sessions. 

Netball 

The Brunswick Netball team played against  

Allington Primary School, they beat us 11-6 but 
it was our highest scoring game this year. We 
had a mixture of new players who had never 
played before and experienced players, they 
worked extremely well as a team.  

They were very proud of the score!  

The Netball team played a Cup game against 

Greenfields on the 25th March.  Greenfields won, 
but Brunswick scored 5 brilliant goals and the 
opposition commented on our captain David's 
leadership skills and the encouragement he 
showed his team mates and recognised Domas’ 
great defending skills. 

 

Brunswick’s Girl’s football team played against 
North Borough on the 11th of March. The team 
played extremely well and had great attitudes 
throughout the entire game.  

Well done to Saoirse for scoring a goal!  

Although we lost 2-1, the team showed great 
fighting spirit and determination.  



Thank you for all of your sporting  

contributions this term.    Miss Fullagar 

On the 8th of March, 5 girls from year 3 and 
4 took part in a huge football session that 
celebrated International Woman’s Day in 
style. They had so much fun completing  

various activities, playing matches and they 
even took time to create their own football 
kit.  

Although we only had 5 girls and had to 
play against teams with 8 players, the girls 
did amazingly, winning 1 match and  

drawing the other 3 matches.  

 

Our Lower Key Stage 2 football team played 
their first game against Barming on Monday 
25th March. It was an exciting match, with 
both teams showing some fantastic footballing 
skills as well as great sportsmanship. Despite 
the 0-5 defeat  The whole team worked hard 
and fought to the end with some crunching 
tackles from Andrea and many great saves from  

Zachary. 

The  Brunswick Netball Team had great success 
on Friday 22nd March at the Kent Teach Netball 
Tournament held at Cornwallis. 18 teams took 
part in the tournament and Brunswick came 4th!  

The weather didn’t dampen the teams spirits, 
they showed great determination and team work 
right until the end of the last game. 

 

The Upper Key Stage 2 Boys football team played in a cup quarter final against Barming Primary 
School. It was a thrilling, end-to-end match with Brunswick learning from the previous match 
against the same opposition. The boys worked exceptionally hard in defence, and also created 3 or 4 
great chances to score in the first half. Barming took a 1-0 lead with a brilliant finish from outside 
the area. Despite the setback, Brunswick dug deep and scored a well deserved equaliser when Amil 
headed home from David’s corner kick. Half Time: Barming 1 - 1 Brunswick House.  In the second 
half, Barming came on strong, hitting the crossbar and post multiple times. Brunswick had their 
chances too and came close to scoring. The match looked destined for a penalty shootout but with 
just 3 minutes left, Barming scored to make it 2-1. Brunswick gave it everything they could to find 
another equaliser but the Barming goalkeeper made a wonderful save. Full time: Barming 2 - 1 
Brunswick House.  Mr Hutchins, Mrs Newmarch and all the families in attendance could not have 
been prouder of the boys’ effort and performance against a strong opponent. Well done!  


